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We need to repeal measure 110, which legalized drugs in Oregon.  The homeless 

problem in Grants Pass is horrible. I have twice been threatened by homeless 

druggies.  I reported the incidents to the police, and I was told to always carry my cell 

phone and pepper spray.  I had to pepper spray one homeless jerk.   

HB 4002 is useless; since when have you solved a problem by studying it? 


